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Where to build? What to build? How to go forward?

Objectives











Mid-Hudson Energy Working Group - Team Members
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New Paltz DER Candidate Inventory



Proposed Parcels for Distributed Energy Resources

32 Acre,  Privately owned for sale,
BESS proposed

35.7 Acre, Ulster County owned,
Energy Park proposed



Key Electric and Transportation Infrastructure 
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Ohioville Substation

5025 Feeder Line 



Zoning Overlay (UC Parcel Viewer)
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Ohioville Substation

5025 Feeder Line 



Graphic from Energy Innovation - https://energyinnovation.org/wp-content/uploads/Energy-Parks-Report.pdf

WHAT TO BUILD?
Is the location suitable to serve as an Ulster County Energy Park?



Ulster County Energy Park and Communications Center Proposal
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How to go forward?

Looking for advisors to help determine the technical, economic, and political 
feasibility of our recommended approach.

Suggestions and feedback to improve the proposal.

Additional renewable energy projects could be pursued along the corridor 
identified in our studies involving additional property owners in the area.


